

Board of Health Meeting May 25, 2023

Summary

Certificates of Appreciation

Certificates of Appreciation were presented to the following board members to acknowledge their previous service and contribution to the Board of Health:

- Anne Warren Member for the Town of Gananoque
- Jeff Earle Member for the City of Brockville

Sherryl Smith, who serves on the Board of Health as a Provincial Appointment and whose term ends on June 24, 2023, was also presented a Certificate of Appreciation to recognize her commitment and leadership on the Board.

Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Conference and Annual General Meeting

Peter McKenna, Board Chair, will be attending the upcoming alPHa Conference and Annual General Meeting being held in June and board members passed a motion appointing him as the voting delegate for the Leeds, Grenville and Lanark District Health Unit.

Department Presentations

As part of a three part series, each of the following departments within the health unit have given a presentation to the Board of Health on the year 2022 outlining the services they provide and the work accomplished during that time.

- Population Health
- Clinical Services
- Quality, Corporate, and Information Services